Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼ RSS

View this email in your browser

IMPORTANT MESSAGE REGARDING A SPECIAL GENERAL MEETING AND THE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING.

Dear Members,

As you are aware, new Rules have been drafted for DSWA and the proposal to adopt these as the Constitution of Down Syndrome WA will be put forward for a vote on September 21st at a Special General Meeting.

It was expected to then hold the AGM immediately after however, it has come to our attention that the Constitution does not become binding until endorsed by the Commissioner. Currently, the wait time is 4-5 weeks.

So as to start our new management year fully compliant with all regulations, it has been decided to postpone the Annual General Meeting.

Therefore:

The Special General meeting will be held on Wednesday September 21st and will commence at 7pm, at 32 Burton St, Cannington

The Annual General Meeting (AGM) will be held on Wednesday, October 26th and will commence at 7pm, at 32 Burton St, Cannington.

If you wish to register a proxy vote, please contact our CEO, Cassandra Hughes, at ceo@downsyndromewa.org.au at least one week prior to the meeting.

Members are encouraged to attend both meetings in person, however, a Zoom link will be available for those unable to do so.

Regards

'Nia Parker

Deputy Chair







Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼ RSS